
EEK-OH Day at Catterline School 

 

We found out we had been awarded 

our second Green Flag at the start 

of term so we decided to have an 

EEK-OH Halloween.   

 

 

 

We reduced waste by 

re-using old costumes or 

recycling things we had 

already to make new 

get-ups.  

 

 

P6/7 led us in doing spooky activities they had 

made up for us to do outside and we did 

distance guising with our friends at Kinneff. 

School.   

 


